


City of Pittsburgh
Sewer Facilities Planning Module Questionnaire

PROJECT NAME: Sites C and D ~ Permanently Affordable Homes for these Designated Sites in Hazelwood 
1) What was the previous permitted use for this property? Located at 126 Hazelwood Avenue is a structure that had served as a funeral home until about 2009. That funeral home structure is being demolished. 0 Hazelwood Avenue is a vacant lot. 
2) What is the proposed use for the property? Lot 56-F-336 will become two lots - each with one, single family attached residence constructed on it.  Lot 56-F-338 will become two lots - each with one, single family attached residence constructed on it.  Total construction will result in four single-family residences. These are not duplexes – they are single-family attached homes, each with their own lot and for the purpose of permanent affordable housing.
[bookmark: _GoBack]3) How is green stormwater mitigation being integrated into the proposed project? This project is proposing rain gardens in the front of the units along Hazelwood Avenue and on the side of the unit along Osprey. New trees and native plants will be planted. 
4) Will the development result in a net positive or net negative change in stormwater flow? This development will result in a net negative change in stormwater flow. 




